
Town of Bolton 

Planning Board 

Legal Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

 
In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 40A, Section 11, notice is 

hereby given that the Bolton Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

August 15, 2018 at 7:45 p.m. in the Board of Selectmen Room of the Town Hall, 663 

Main Street, Bolton, MA to hear and act upon the applications of 21 Century Mill, LLC, 

291 Main Street, Suite 8, Northborough, MA 01532 for a Backland Lot Special Permit 

and Common Driveway Special Permit for a property located at 21 Century Mill Road, 

identified on Bolton’s Assessor’s Map 3.D as Parcel 32 (12.8 acres), located in Bolton’s 

Residential Zoning District. The proposed common driveway will provide access to four 

lots; one lot being a backland lot.  

 

The Backland Lot and Common Driveway Plans are available for review at the Town 

Clerk’s Office in the Town Hall, Monday, Wednesday, Thursday; 9a.m. – 2:30p.m.; 

Tuesday, 9a.m. to 4p.m. and Tuesday evening, 6p.m. to 8p.m. 

 

Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed plan, should appear at the 

time and place designated. 

 

Bolton Planning Board 

 

 


